
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12 November 2019 

NOTIFICATION OF POSITIVE SAMPLE 

__________________________________________________ 

On Thursday 31 October, 2019, Trainer Mr. Nathan Wilson was informed that the urine sample 

taken from the greyhound OAKVALE BEAUTY at the Greyhound Racing SA (GRSA) race 

meeting held at Angle Park on Thursday 19 September 2019, had shown the presence of 

PROCAINE. 

 

The reserve portion of the urine sample has since been analysed and the presence of the 

PROCAINE was confirmed. 

 

Mr. Wilson was advised that GRSA Stewards have opened and adjourned an inquiry into the 

matter.   

 

L.G. MICHALANNEY 

INTEGRITY MANAGER 

 

 

 

 

 

 


